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Daisy Class

Zoolab
We had such a fantastic day on 
Friday when Zoolab joined us in 
Daisy Class with lots of animal 
friends and exciting creature 
stories! Don't forget to check 

Tapestry to see information and 
photos from our visit! Well done 

Daisies, we were so proud of 
your behaviour!

All About Me
We finished off our All About Me 
topic this week by sharing some 

more of our home made 'All About 
Me' posters with the class. They 

look fantastic! We loved finding out 
all about lots of your favourite 

things and special moments. If you 
haven't made one with your child yet 

and would still like to add to our 
super display then please do!

Celebrations
We will be starting our new 

celebration topic next week and 
we will be thinking about the 

different celebrations that we 
share with our families. Don't 
forget to bring in any pictures 
of family celebrations for us to 
share with the class on Monday 

and display in the classroom! 

IMPORTANT!                
Christmas Concert - Mon 9th Dec 

AM - 11am   PM - 2.45pm 
Christmas Party - Weds 11th Dec  
AM nursery closed. AM & PM will 
attend together in the afternoon. 
Class Pets - They will begin their 

journey home next Friday (15th Nov) 
so keep an eye out!                       

Show and Tell - This will begin next 
Friday (15th Nov) Only one item per 

child please! 

Fireworks
Inspired by Bonfire night, we 
got creative with fluorescent 

paint, glitter and glue to create 
our own firework pictures. We 
have also used shapes to make 
firework pictures in the maths 
area and chunky chalks outside 

on the ground to draw huge 
fireworks too!  

Home Challenge!
At home with a grown up, can 

you have a go at using scissors? 
Perhaps you could try cutting 
along a zigzag line or cutting 

around a simple picture? Make 
sure you are always sitting 

down in a safe place and with a 
grown up to help you. 


